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Note on the Canadian Corps and C -nailan 
—_______ Military , flflafriUuftefs_________

The Canadian Corps is engaged 
in military operations (defence of 
Britain) under the authority of the 
British War Office ni the Gen ral Officer 
Commanding the forces in the United 
Kingdom. In a technic .1 sense, the Cor s 
1’ a "art of an Army in h field. The 
Cor^s Commander h *s, however, the rifht 
of dir ct access to the Canadi n Govern­

in' nt, and the government h - a always 
reserved the right to be consulted about 
*he theatre in which the Corps wil" be 
emp1oyed.

Canadian Military Headquarters 
is a br anch of the Canadian Department 
of National Defence (Aru.y) in the U.K.
It has control of h lding units, troops 
in training (like the third division), 
etc. but no authority over troops nqaged 
in actual operations (like the Cores; 
though it serves as a channel of commu­
nication between the Corps -aid Ottawa.


